
CAS expresses sympathy to member
feeling unwell

     Yesterday (June 9) afternoon, a member of the Civil Aid Service (CAS)
felt unwell and fainted during training at Shing Mun Reservoir. The member
was conveyed to the Pamela Youde Nethersole Eastern Hospital by a helicopter
of the Government Flying Service for treatment. After examination, it was
found that the member suffered from heat exhaustion. The member is currently
in critical condition and receiving treatment in the Intensive Care Unit. The
medical team is providing the most appropriate treatment.

     The member, aged 32, joined the CAS in 2022 and is currently serving as
a Grade 1 member. The CAS has been in contact with the member's family and
expressed sympathy, while providing all necessary assistance.
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